
 
 

  

 
 

 

5 February 2016 
 
Professor Roy Green 
Chair 
Queensland Competition Authority 
PO Box 2257 
BRISBANE  QLD  4001 
 
 
Dear Professor Green 
 
2016 FEE FRAMEWORK CONSULTATION 
 
Ergon Energy Corporation Limited (Ergon Energy), in its capacity as a Distribution Network 
Service Provider (DNSP) in Queensland, welcomes the opportunity to provide comment to 
the Queensland Competition Authority’s (QCA) consultation on its draft fee framework. 
	
Ergon Energy has reviewed the draft framework and consider that it provides a 
reasonable approach to the calculation and apportionment of the QCA’s fees. 
 
Should you require additional information or wish to discuss any aspect of this 
submission, please do not hesitate to contact either our Group Manager Regulatory 
Affairs, Jenny Doyle, on (07) 3851 6416 or jenny.doyle@ergon.com.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ian McLeod 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
 
 
 


